Q International
Olympic
Committee

Mr George Yerolimpos

International Boxing Association (IBA)
Maison du Sport International
Avenue de Rhodanie 54

1007 Lausanne

Lausanne, 16 June 2023

Dear Mr Yerolimpos,

We hereby acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 5 June 2023 and its attachments
related to the IOC European Qualification Tournament taking place during the European

Games 2023 in Poland and an individual’s athlete’s participation.

As per the IOC Executive Board’s decisions taken on 24 June, 8 September and 6
December 2022, in the interest of the athletes and the boxing community, the boxing
qualifying events and competitions at the Olympic Games Paris 2024 will be run under
the authority of the IOC. The registration of the athletes is the ultimate responsibility of
the respective NOCs.

The rules applicable to the qualification events and the Olympic boxing tournament Paris
2024, based on those enforced at the Olympic Games Tokyo 2020 in 2021, were
published on 19 April 2023.

Lastly, considering the GDPR regulations, we ask that you share with the IOC the full
written consent from the athlete regarding the medical details allowing IBA to share

these highly sensitive personal data with the I0C.

Yours sincerely,

Vi

Kit McConnell
IOC Sports Director
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